AGM 2023 – Treasurers Report
Although overall the final account balances for year end are reduced due to increased pool hire and additional gym costs, along with reduced income on monthly swim fees, we are still maintaining a healthy overall position.
At the end of 2022 accounts income for our October meet had been received but expenditure for this is shown in 2023, which would affect the meet income figures. 
We continue to monitor the club’s income and expenditure month on month to ensure we remain financially sustainable. 
We do expect to be facing further pool increases over the new financial year which will mean a further fees review, which we will try and ensure that we can keep to a manageable figure for parents. 
As a volunteer led club, we are extremely grateful for the volunteer coaching and teaching team for their time they give to the club and its members. This also applies to our volunteer officials, team managers and any other role undertaken by volunteers.
On behalf of the committee thanks to Keith Chambers accountants for the auditioning of the club’s accounts.
If there are any questions on the accounts, we will be pleased to answer if these cannot be answered tonight a response in writing will be given.
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